
 

 

4th March 2015 

 

 

To the parents/carers of children in Foundation Stage 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We would like to invite you and your child to a stay and play session on either Tuesday, 10th or 

Wednesday, 11th March at 3.30 p.m.  The sessions will finish at 4.00 p.m. 

 

During the session you will be able to sample, together with your child, some of the activities they 

engage in during the day.  It is also a time where your child will be able to share some of their 

recent achievements with you. 

 

Please fill in and return the attached reply slip to let us know on which date you are able to 

attend.  We are looking forward to welcoming you into our learning environment. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs R Wedgwood 

Assistant Head Teacher for Foundation Stage 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

To: Class Teacher  – Re: Stay and play sessions 

 

Child’s name __________________________________________________________ Class ___________ 

 

*We/I shall be attending the session on Tuesday 10th March. 

*We/I shall be attending the session on Wednesday 11th March. 

 

 

 

*delete as applicable 

 

Signed ___________________________________________________________________(Parent/Carer)  

 

 


